
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

TO:   Honorable City Council   
 
FROM:  Interim City Administrator 
 
SUBJECT: APPOINTEMNT OF COUNCILMEMBERS TO THE AD HOC 

COMMITTEE FOR VETERANS PARK RECREATION CENTER   
 
MEETING DATE:  September 5, 2017 
 

 

RECOMMENDATION: 

 

Appoint two councilmembers to the Ad Hoc Committee to work with staff to study, evaluate 
and recommend alternatives for the Veterans Park Recreation Center. 
 

ANALYSIS: 

 

In late July, Council approved funding a study for IDS consultants to evaluate various 

alternatives for Veterans Park Recreation Center. IDS has now completed its draft study. 

They also provided recommendations for the interim use of the gym area although it was 

not included in their original scope. At this time, the study is completed and staff is 

requesting that an Ad Hoc Committee be formed to work with staff to study  the 

alternatives and make a recommendation to Council for the future of the Veterans Park 

Recreation Center. 

 

ALTERNATIVES: 

 

1. Approve staff recommendation 

2. Disapprove staff recommendation 

3. Provide further direction to staff 

 

FISCAL IMPACT: 

 

There is no fiscal impact at this time. 

 

RELATIONSHIP TO STRATEGIC GOALS: 

 

Item No.   
 

CITY OF COMMERCE 

AGENDA REPORT 



City Council Agenda Report – CEQA IS/MND adoption for new drinking water well 
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The issue before the Council is generally applicable to the following Council’s strategic 
goal: “ Maintain and prioritize improvements to city facilities and infrastructure in 
accordance with adopted master planning documents including the Green Zone 
Implementation Plan to accomplish achievable annual and long-term goal “, as identified in 
the 2016 Strategic Plan. 
 

Approved by:  Maryam Babaki, Director of Public Works and Development Services 

Prepared by:  Gina Nila, Deputy Director of Public Works Operations 

Reviewed by:  Vilko Domic, Finance Director 

Approved as to form:  Eduardo Olivo, City Attorney 

Respectfully submitted:  Matt Rodriguez, Interim City Administrator 

 

 


